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1800 Old Country Road, Elmsford NY 10523 
Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

Our condo insurance company has informed us that barbecue grills are not allowed on pool 
decks.   

Gas barbecues are allowed in townhouse units. Garden units are electric barbecues only. 

Safety of our community is a priority. We totally understand the disappointment this will 
bring about but ask that everyone remember that the Board Of Managers is responsible for 
putting your safety first.  

Wishing you all a safe, sunny and happy summer. 

Patti Russell 
Secretary for the Board of Managers 


